
Date: June 19, 2018 

To: City Council 

From: Mayor John Tory 

Re: Appointment of a City Manager 

The recruitment process to fill the City Manager position is expected to conclude in the 
very near future. A Mayor's Report and Confidential Attachment recommending the 
appointment of the candidate for the position of City Manager will be forthcoming. 

Mayor John Tory 
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